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10th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Stay and Play Sessions 
 

We would like to invite you to a Stay and Play session where you will have the opportunity to 
spend time with your child either at the start of the morning Nursery session or at the end of 
the afternoon Nursery session. 
 

During this time the children will be making independent learning choices that you will be able 
to join in with. Sadly, due to ratios, we are unable to allow younger siblings to attend the 
sessions too. Furthermore, no mobile phones are allowed in the classroom. 
 

We are offering the following times and hope you will be able to attend one. If you are unable 
to attend one of these sessions, please feel free to ask a grandparent or other special adult to 
join us but please inform the class teacher using the class email address below. 
 

Session times will be: 
 

• Tuesday 12th December, 8.30am to 9.15am 

•  Tuesday 12th December, 2.30pm to 3.10pm  
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding these sessions, please contact myself directly 
using the class email address: wwsnowdrop@warrenwood.medway.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Lawns 
Snowdrop Class Teacher 
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